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Lapwai Elementary Extended Learning 

 

Lapwai Elementary has been awarded a 21st Century Community Learning Center five year grant 

from the Department of Education.  This grant will fund a before and afterschool program as well 

as a summer program for Grades 1-5.  The morning session is at 7:30 a.m. and afterschool runs 

immediately after school until 5:30 p.m. The first day of the program was Monday, September 

25th. Registration forms are available at the elementary office or email Candace Hoisington, 

Program Director, at choisington@lapwai.org to receive one electronically. Questions may be 

directed to Candace at 208-791-7937 or the elementary office at 208-843-2960. 

 

Wildcats are Scholars 

 

Lapwai students continue to go to college at a higher rate than the state average. The latest data 

reflects a state average go-on rate of 48% with the Lapwai School District well above the state 

average at 58%. This ranks Lapwai in the top 46 districts with available data in Idaho. This is out 

of 115 districts and 48 charters in Idaho. I would like to thank Dr. D’Lisa Pinkham, Principal, Josh 

Nellesen, Academic Guidance Counselor, and the Lapwai Middle-High School staff for all of their 

efforts to ensure our students are college ready.  
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